
No.EDN-H (28) B (1)-/2008-NAAC 
Directorate of Higher Education 
Himachal Pradesh 

Dated: Shimla-171 001, 22nd March 2014 

To 

1. All the Principals of Govt. Colleges in 
Himachal Pradesh 

2. All the Principals of Govt. Aided Colleges in 
Himachal Pradesh 

Sub:- One-Day workshop of coordinators ofRUSA and NAAC. 

Sir/Madam, 

In continuation to this Directorate letter of even number dated 18.3.2014 and 

20.3.2014, it is informed that the said workshop has only been planned for coordinators of RUSA 

and NAAC, therefore, the Principals ' are requested not to participate in the said workshop. However. 

it is informed that a workshop has been proposed for Principals on the same topic on second week of 

April 2014. 

It is informed that a realistic composite proposal/plan on different components 

like Research and Innovation, Equity Initiatives, Vocational Education etc . will be discussed on the 

day of workshop so that the inputs could be incorporated in State Higher Education Plan under 

RUSA accordingly. 

~-------(Dr. Amar Oev) 

Jt. Director of Hr. Education (C)-cum­

Head QAC (NAAC) 

Himachal Pradesh 



